
September 10, 2021 Update 
Families, 
 
Thank you to those families who were able to attend Open 
House!  It was wonderful to get to see you and spend time 
together in the classroom!  If you were unable to attend, please 
reach out, and we can set up another opportunity. 
 
We have had a successful week this week.  I am sending a 
bunch of notices and information home from the office, as well 
as a book order.  I have included the online classroom code and 
link in case you want to shop online.  All orders earn the class 
free books and resources! There are some great new available 
options that we are excited about! 
 
Please look for a classroom newsletter next week which will get 
into more detail about what we have been doing in class, what 
grading looks like in 4th grade, and many other pieces of 
information. 
 
Students will be using their “Go Home” blue folders along with 
their planners.  The blue folder should be with the planner each 
day. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
☺ Mrs. Brewer 


